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09/06/2021  10:22:582021/1997/P OBJ Irma Zeff I am resident of Flat 2, I also own a share of the freehold.

It is my balcony which overlooks the area the in question and the proposed building would be erected 

immediately below my balcony. I strongly oppose this plan as it would directly impact my current aspect from 

my stairwell which I use as well as affecting my balcony with respect to its aspect and view. The building is 

sited within a preservation area, I have lived here for over 30 years and feel strongly that the heritage of the 

area ought to be protected.

I was very surprised this application as given its proximity and connection with my property, I was not 

consulted in any way prior to its application. Moreover, to my knowledge non of the other directors of the 

company were consulted prior to filing.

I would also note that a previous application granted over my objection has failed to comply with its planning 

with respect to its use.
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